The Power of the Post

Over the past twelve years, Mane Support has been blessed by the generosity of its supporters, both financial and in-kind. As Christmas approaches, we have been given a Christmas gift that will allow the barn doors to open to many more children, families, individuals and groups who have experienced tremendous loss and trauma, in addition to providing continued education and training, for many years to come. The *Post* provides the support needed and a foundation is built!

The *Power of the Post* allows **YOU** to be able to participate in three ways:

- 1. A gift of fencing has been given in order to allow for more equine counselors to have a place at Mane Support in Blount County. A place that is safer and more secure for those who come here and the horses they work with. Through a partnership with Ag Central Co-Op in Maryville, you may purchase a post(s), in honor or in memory of someone or something or for yourself. When purchasing please leave your contact information so that we may thank you or bring the post(s) to Mane Support. A small plaque will be placed on the post(s) that you purchase. Our need is 500 posts. (\$8.19/post.)
- 2. In addition, more horses have been donated that will need a home beginning at midnight on December 24th! The funding received from the sale of these horses will go directly into the programs of Mane Support, with designation opportunities for those who purchase a horse. The opportunities include our SOS Program, an in-school grief support program, our bereavement program for those who have experienced a death, our Horses Helping Heroes for military and first responders, our equine sponsorship program that provides needed food and medicine for our equine counselors, our scholarship program for those families who need services so desperately, but cannot afford them and a general fund for whatever is needed to carry out the services of Mane Support. WATCH OUR WEBSITE FOR DETAILS!
- 3. There is a saying, "It takes a Village." We know that working together we are stronger and Mane Support will need your help in putting up the fence donated. Be creative... come alone, as a group or family. Please contact Kim Henry to become part of the *Power of the Post* work crew.

We look forward to hearing from you, as we all work together to help those who are hurting!

Merry Christmas and May God Bless You in the Upcoming Year!
As a reminder, all donations are tax-deductible.